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Parks, Recreation and Open Space (PROS) Commission Vacancies 
 
Effective October 24, 2018, the Parks, Recreation & Open Space (PROS) Commission will have vacancies 
for two regular commission members and two alternatives.  

The PROS Commission has served in an advisory role to the CCSD Board and has worked closely with 
CCSD staff to plan and develop parks, recreation and open space projects for Cambria. If you are 
interested in playing an active role in this important aspect of Cambria's future, we encourage you to 
apply. 

To obtain an application, contact the CCSD at 927-6223 or download one at 
https://www.cambriacsd.org/parks-recreation-and-open-space-pros-commission-vacancies. The 
recruitment is open until filled. You may submit your application at 1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201 or 
mail it to: 

Deputy District Clerk 

P.O. Box 65 

Cambria, CA 93428 
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